
 

 

 

FEE CHANGE FROM 1st JULY 2024 

 

As of the 1st of July 2024, Kingston Village Super Clinic fees will 

increase slightly due to the increasing costs associated with 

delivering the high quality health care our patients deserve. 

 

Bulk Billing is applicable at the discretion of the Physician. 

 

If you find yourself experiencing financial hardship, please discuss 

this with your doctor, and we will endeavour to assist you in the best 

possible way.  Thank-you for your understanding and support. 

 

KVSC staff       

 


